
Good afternoon committee members, 
 
This bill should be amended to bar local jurisdictions (like the city of Portland) from imposing their own 
renter relocation payment requirements on landlords in addition to those of SB608.  
 
If this bill passes in its current form, landlords in Portland (for example) already subjected to mandatory 
renter relocation (currently between $2,900-$4,500) will have to pay even more with passage of SB608.  
 
Best regards, 
 
Hedy Donnelly 
Landlord, Portland Oregon 
 


